
Mayor’s Clean Water Task Force 
Call for Water Task Force Volunteers 

 

The Village of Surfside Beach City Council approved the creation of the Mayor’s Clean Water Task 
Force.  The Water Task Force operates under the direction and advice of Mayor Greg Bisso and is 
headed by Dr. Dean Angell (PhD) and Sally Angell.  The Water Task Force is charged with finding 
emergency/near-term, mid-term, and long-term solutions and funding for the City’s water quality issues. 
 
The Water Task Force needs three or four additional volunteer members.  Water Task Force members 
will: 

• Make contact and coordinate with Government and other agencies that provide assistance to 
small communities 

• Prepare reports, presentations, grant and funding requests, and other correspondence as 
necessary 

• Attend and participate in monthly Water Task Force meetings 

• Attend and participate in working meetings 

• Learn the basics of Surfside’s water plant and system as well as basics of city water quality 
 
If you are willing and able to help our city, please volunteer.  The City Volunteer Application can be 
found at https://www.surfsidetx.org/page/city.volunteer_city.  You may return the completed form to 
the City Secretary at amanda@surfsidetx.org, or you may send it directly to the Water Task Force at  
VSB.MayorsWaterTaskForce@yahoo.com.   
 

Be part of the solution!  Submit your application by October 30th.  
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